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	Mellers Primary School
Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson
        Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ
Telephone: School: 0115 9151796
School Mobile: 07459 682782
E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk
Website: mellersprimary.co.uk


NEWSLETTER 
Spring Term 3
Thursday 4th March 2021
School Meals

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are very lucky to be one of only a very small number of Nottinghamshire schools that continue to provide hot meals throughout the whole of lockdown. This is because of our excellent kitchen staff who are so committed to our children. Thank you!
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Dates For Your Diary          

Here are a few dates for your diary:

· Monday 8th March School reopens to all children 
· Thursday 1st April: last day of spring term
· Friday 2nd April: Good Friday Bank Holiday 
· Monday 5th April: Easter Monday Bank Holiday
· 6th April- 16th April: Easter holiday
· Monday 19th April: first day back at school 
· Monday 3rd May: May Day Bank Holiday
· Monday 31st May: Spring Bank holiday













								



Virtual Coffee Afternoon

Miss Cannop will be starting a regular Teams coffee morning for all parents! You will be able to socialise with other families from the safety of your own home, whilst we are still in lockdown. More information will follow but the proposed start date for this will be Thursday 25th March at 1.30pm. We hope you will be able to join her. 

[image: Virtual Informal Coffee Morning – every Friday - Careers Springboard]

                                                                                           
						


                                                                                            
                                                                                              


		


	

						             

	                                                                         
								

		Wrap Around Clubs

Breakfast club will resume from Monday 8th March. Unfortunately, we will not be able to run Kidzklub until further notice. This is due to staff shortages. We hope to get this club up and running again as soon as possible.  Keep a look out for the range of after school clubs that will start at Mellers later this term! 

																																					 Save John Carroll!

You may have heard about the awful news that John Caroll is closing. We are devastated about this, as it provides so much to the community as well as our swimming lessons at Mellers. 

Please show your support by signing the petition below: 
https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/save-john-carroll-leisure-centre-no-cuts 


						 
	
						


Have a lovely weekend!
Amanda Dawson
Headteacher
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